## Reception Class Weekly Newsletter – 9th January 2015

Happy New Year! Thank you so much for all the presents, cards and good wishes that you so kindly sent for Christmas. I hope everyone had a lovely time. The children certainly had lots of stories to share and their enthusiasm was really lovely to see and hear!





Our learning for the next few weeks will be based around the theme of making journeys, beginning with today's theatre trip to see 'We're going on a bear hunt'. Our learning will initially be based around our theatre visit but I am sure the children have lots of ideas as to

where they would like it to go next.

We set up our role play as a toy shop and post office so we have been busy writing letters and labels and we have begun to talk about prices. Next week we will start to look at money beginning with sorting coins.

We have been recapping our Read Write Inc. sounds and we were both amazed at how well the children had remembered them! We will start on our set 2 sounds next week! We have been using our sound knowledge to write some super sentences about the things we like. This writing accompanies some amazing drawings the children have done of themselves.

I am currently putting together a new mystery reader list. If you have volunteered and I have not been in touch with a date please remind as I would hate to miss anyone off. If you have already had a turn and would like another go, please let me know. Our mystery reader slot is Wednesday afternoon at 2.45 pm, but we are flexible! Remember all family members are welcome.

We are always grateful for any cardboard tubes (not toilet roll tubes) that we can use for making models etc.

I have attached some more wow moment sheets; please keep sending them in as we love sharing them. Once shared, they are stuck into your child's Learning Record.

There is no homework or key rings this week. We have collected most of the key rings in so that new words can be added. Homework and key rings will be sent out next week.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Newbould and Miss Harding

Manage Adams and	Wow! Moment
Wow! Moment	Please share anything that your child has done
Please share anything that your child has done that you are proud of:	that you are proud of:
Date:	Date:
Signed:	Signed:
Please send this back to school to go into your	Please send this back to school to go into your
child's learning journey.	child's learning journey.
Wow! Moment	Wow! Moment
Please share anything that your child has done that you are proud of:	Please share anything that your child has done that you are proud of:
Date:	Date:
Signed:	Signed:
Please send this back to school to go into your	Please send this back to school to go into your
child's learning journey.	child's learning journey.
Wow! Moment	Wow! Moment
Please share anything that your child has done	Please share anything that your child has done
that you are proud of:	that you are proud of:  Date:
Date:	- Cato
Signed:	Signed: